

UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D. C. 20510

March 27, 2020

Child Care Resources
3301C NJ-66
Neptune City, New Jersey 07753

Dear Early Childhood Professionals and Attendees,

It is a pleasure to extend my warmest greetings as you gather for your Safety Summit for Early Childhood Professionals! I've always said that our country's greatest natural resource is the genius of our young people.

Congratulations on partnering with the New Jersey Department of Human Services, Monmouth County Sheriff's Office, Monmouth County Child Care Resources, and the Institute for Childhood Preparedness to provide child care providers with the latest preparedness information, tools, and resources.

Again, congratulations. I look forward to your continued success.

Sincerely,

Cory A. Booker

United States Senator-